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August 20, 1982 ,

Mr. Laurence S. Moss
Professor of Economics
Babson College IN RESPONSE REFER
Babson Park (Wellesley), MA 02157 TO F0IA-82-365

Dear Mr. Moss:

This is in response to your letter dated August 4,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), a copy of
the NRC's Annual Report on the F0IA for 1981 and the total number of
F0IA requests and denials for the years 1974, 1975 and 1976.

Please find enclosed copies of the 1974, 1975, 1976 and 1981 Annual
Reports on the F0IA. We do not have an exact figure for the number of
requests received in 1974. The total numbers of requests received by
calendar year, as requested, is listed below.

YEAR NUMBER OF REQUEST _S_

1975 78

1976 423

1981 518

Sin rely,

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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